
 

April 1, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Mike Hybl, Executive Director 
Nebraska Public Service Commission 
300 The Atrium, 1200 N. Street 
P.O. Box 94927 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4927 
 
Dear Mr. Hybl: 
 
Attached for filing are the following revisions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
Exchange and Network Services Catalog, submitted on ten days’ notice, with an April 2, 2019 
issue date and a proposed effective date of April 12, 2019:   
 
 Section Page Release 
 5 1 7 
 5 7 4 
 
This filing removes references to the Hamburg, IA exchange that are no longer applicable.  In 
2013, CenturyLink QC removed references to West Hamburg from Section 5.1.8 (Border 
Exchanges) of the Exchange and Network Services Catalog concurrent with the date on which 
Windstream began serving this territory prospectively.  There were no customers in this 
geographic region served by CenturyLink QC at the time of the boundary change.  Two remaining 
references to the Hamburg exchange should have been deleted under the initial filing.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Ann Prockish at (402) 998-7020. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Patricia OBrien 
 
 
cc: Ann Prockish, CenturyLink 
 Al Lubeck, CenturyLink 
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Patricia O’Brien 
Sr, Analyst 

Patricia.obrien@centurylink.com 
931 14th Street 

Denver, CO 80202 

voice: (303) 992-5825 
 


